Rochester City Board of Zoning Appeals – February 23, 2022





Docket #220002
Hearn Construction, Inc.
Development Standard Variance
Hearn Construction, Inc. (#220002) is requesting development standard variance of an additional 3’5” of accessory height and to allow an accessory structure to be taller than the primary structure on property located at, 2605 Wolf’s Point Dr. Rochester IN, within Lake Residential (R3) district.
In the R3 district the height of an accessory structure cannot exceed 20’ or exceed the height of the primary structure. They would like to construct a 2nd story on the existing garage, which would be approximately 23’5” in height. The proposed addition exceeds the maximum allowed height as well as, would be taller than the primary structure. Therefore, a variance off the maximum accessory height is being requested.
The request is for development standard variance of an additional 3’5” of accessory height and to allow an accessory structure to be taller than the primary structure on property located at, 2605 Wolf’s Point Dr. Rochester IN, within Lake Residential (R3) district.

